Stat f New lersey

Uepartment of Environmental Protection and Energy

May 22, 1992

U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20585§

Gent'emen:

Subject: Oyster Creek MNuclear Gencrating Station (OCNGS)
Docket No. 50-219
Technical BSpecification Change Request (TS8CR) #
i93, Deletion of Fire Protection Requirements from
the Technical Specifications (T8)

On April 20, 1992, GPU Nuclear Corporation, licensee of the
'yster Creek Nuclear Generating 8Station, submitted the above
amendment to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission /(NRC). Consistent
with the requirements in NRC Generic Letter 8f-12, " Removal of
Fire Protection Reqguirements from Technical SBpecificatiors", this
TBCR prcposes to (1) remove requirements for “ire protection
systems from the TS, (2) remove fire brigade staffing requirements
from the T8, and (3) revise the administrative controls i-. the T8
to support the fire protection program. The reguirements being
removed from the T8 have been incorporated into the OCKGS fire
protection Zrogram.

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection and
Energy's Bureau of Nuclear Engineering (BNE) reviewed the subject
amends in accordance with the reguirements of 10CFR50.91 (b).
Based this review, the BNE does not have any comments on the
proposed license change reguest.

If you any questions, please contact Suren 8ingh at (609) 987~
20392 or Chris Dell at (609) 987-~2086.

Sincerely,

Kent Tosch, Manager
Bureau of Nuclear Engineering
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